
1

Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 2:08 PM
To: 'Phillips, Hollis'
Subject: ARCO (731 W. MacArthur)

Hollis, 
I wanted to relay to you the information and keep your records up to date, that I received a phone call just after 
1pm today in regards to the public flyer Arcadis sent out.  The folks at 3612 West Street called to state that 
they do not have pumps, wells, or etc. on their property.  They did not leave their name. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


